Nissan pathfinder spare tire removal

Reina helped make these videos. The video above shows you how to change a flat tire in your
Nissan Pathfinder. Make sure you are in a safe area that is level and free of traffic before
attempting to fix a flat tire. This video shows you where the spare tire, jack and jack kit is
located in your Pathfinder how to assemble the components of the jack kit, how to replace the
flat tire for your spare tire and safety precautions to take when using your jack. Most Nissan
jack kits include the jack, a jack handle and a lug nut wrench. While following the instructions
provided in your Pathfinder's owners manual and in this video will help minimize the risk of
injury. The best way to avoid injury is to never get under your vehicle while it is jacked up.
Remember also, that even if your car is jacked up properly, another car could hit it and knock it
over; therefore, be sure to give careful consideration to your environment before raising your
car. Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their
cars. He has broad expertise on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars on the
road. Leaking coolant is usually a sign that your water pump needs to be replaced. This video
shows you how to quickly plug it. Car companies often use the same engines in different cars.
They also slightly alter the styling and sell the same car by two different names amongst other
tricks to help offset development costs. Our system selects the most applicable video for your
car based, in part, on these characteristics. The video displayed may not look exactly like your
car, but may be relevant enough for you to get a good idea how to do it. Getting Started Prepare for the repair. Share on. Full list of part and tools. Author Hans Angermeier has
produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. Replace reverse light.
White light when you back up - yup, they burn out and you can replace them with bright LEDs.
Plug minor coolant leaks. Replace your air filter! Isn't efficiency great? Replace fog lights. Don't
be caught in the fog with burnt out fog light bulbs. See all videos for the Nissan Pathfinder. We
have a massive and growing video library, but we don't have everything Reina helped make
these videos. The video above shows you how to change a flat tire in your Nissan Pathfinder.
Make sure you are in a safe area that is level and free of traffic before attempting to fix a flat tire.
This video shows you where the spare tire, jack and jack kit is located in your Pathfinder how to
assemble the components of the jack kit, how to replace the flat tire for your spare tire and
safety precautions to take when using your jack. Most Nissan jack kits include the jack, a jack
handle and a lug nut wrench. While following the instructions provided in your Pathfinder's
owners manual and in this video will help minimize the risk of injury. The best way to avoid
injury is to never get under your vehicle while it is jacked up. Remember also, that even if your
car is jacked up properly, another car could hit it and knock it over; therefore, be sure to give
careful consideration to your environment before raising your car. Hans Angermeier has
produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. He has broad expertise
on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars on the road. A check engine light can
be cleared with a simple fix or it could be a major problem - find out now! Car companies often
use the same engines in different cars. They also slightly alter the styling and sell the same car
by two different names amongst other tricks to help offset development costs. Our system
selects the most applicable video for your car based, in part, on these characteristics. The video
displayed may not look exactly like your car, but may be relevant enough for you to get a good
idea how to do it. Getting Started - Prepare for the repair. Car Displayed: Infiniti QX56 5. Share
on. Full list of part and tools. Author Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing
drivers how to fix things on their cars. Replace fog lights. Don't be caught in the fog with burnt
out fog light bulbs. Replace an interior fuse. Do not ignore this! Change a burnt out headlight.
Avoid tickets and accidents with both working headlights! New bulbs are much brighter too.
See all videos for the Nissan Pickup. We have a massive and growing video library, but we don't
have everything Safely move the vehicle off the road and away from traffic. Turn on the hazard
warning flashers. Park on a level surface and apply the parking brake. Move the shift selector to
P Park. Turn off the engine. Raise the hood to warn other traffic and to signal professional road
assistance personnel that you need assistance. Have all passengers get out of the vehicle and
stand in a safe place, away from traffic and clear of the vehicle. This is hazardous. Wait for
professional road assistance. Place suitable blocks 1 at both the front and back of the wheel
diagonally opposite the flat tire 2 to prevent the vehicle from moving when it is jacked up. The
lowering mechanism for the spare tire is located on the passenger side of the cargo area.
Remove the cover G to access the spare tire winch. Insert the spare tire winch socket H to the
lowering mechanism nut. To lower the spare tire, insert the wheel nut wrench F to the extension
E and insert the T-shaped end to the winch socket H and rotate counterclockwise. After
removing the spare tire from under the vehicle, be sure to crank the cable up to stow it. Fully
lower the spare tire below the vehicle before attempting to remove the winch from the spare tire.
If the spare tire is improperly secured with the tire stem facing up towards the bottom of the
vehicle, there is an increased risk of separating from the vehicle in the event of crash which

may pose a hazard in traffic or risk of injury to others. If it is necessary to work under the
vehicle, support it with safety stands. Do not use the jack provided with your vehicle on other
vehicles. The jack is designed for lifting only your vehicle during a tire change. Never use any
other part of the vehicle for jack support. It may cause the vehicle to move. This is especially
true for vehicles with limited slip differentials. Always refer to the illustration for the correct
placement and jack-up points for your specific vehicle model and jack type. Carefully read the
caution label attached to the jack body and the following instructions. Loosen each wheel nut
one or two turns by turning counterclockwise with the wheel nut wrench. Do not remove the
wheel nuts until the tire is off the ground. Place the jack directly under the jack-up point as
illustrated so the top of the jack contacts the vehicle at the jack-up point. The jack-up points are
indicated by stamped arrows on the side of the frame. Install the assembled jack rod into the
jack as shown. To lift the vehicle, securely hold the jack lever and rod. Carefully raise the
vehicle until the tire clears the ground. The spare tire is designed for emergency use. Clean any
mud or dirt from the surface between the wheel and hub. Carefully put the spare tire on and
tighten the wheel nuts finger tight. With the wheel nut wrench, tighten wheel nuts alternately
and evenly as illustrated until they are tight. Lower the vehicle slowly until the tire touches the
ground. Then, with the wheel nut wrench, tighten the wheel nuts securely in the sequence
illustrated A , B , C , D , E. Lower the vehicle completely. This could cause an accident. This
could cause the nuts to become loose. As soon as possible, tighten the wheel nuts to the
specified torque with a torque wrench. The wheel nuts must be kept tightened to specification at
all times. It is recommended that wheel nuts be tightened to specifications at each lubrication
interval. COLD pressure: After vehicle has been parked for three hours or more or driven less
than 1 mile 1. COLD tire pressures are shown on the tire and loading information label affixed to
the driver side center pillar. Such items can become dangerous projectiles in an accident or
sudden stop. Clearing the programmed information The following procedure clears the
programmed information from both buttons. Individual buttons cannot be cleared. Child safety
Do not allow children to play with the seat belts. If you have a flat tire, follow the instructions
below: Stopping the vehicle 1. Blocking wheels Place suitable blocks 1 at both the front and
back of the wheel diagonally opposite the flat tire 2 to prevent the vehicle from moving when it
is jacked up. Getting the spare tire and tools 1. Open the liftgate, and lift the luggage board in
the cargo area using the handle A. Remove the jack and tool kit cover by lifting up using the
handles. Remove the tool kit B. Remove the jack. NOTE: Fully lower the spare tire below the
vehicle before attempting to remove the winch from the spare tire. The jack should be used on
firm and level ground. Remove the wheel nuts and then remove the tire. Installing the spare tire
The spare tire is designed for emergency use. Adjust tire pressure to the COLD pressure.
Securely store the flat tire and jacking equipment in the vehicle. Close the liftgate. See also:
Clearing the programmed information The following procedure clears the programmed
information from both buttons. A flat tire often comes at the worst possible time, possibly
leaving you stranded on the side of the road. What complicates things further is not being able
to figure out how to release the spare tire. On the Nissan Frontier, the spare tire is visible
underneath the truck's bed, but there is no visible mechanism for releasing it. Fortunately,
removing the spare tire is fairly simple; Nissan uses a retainer cable to secure it. Obtain your
Frontier's spare tire tool kit jack rod and lug wrench ; you'll need this kit to release the spare
from its mount. The jack is also stored in the same location, but it is not required to remove the
spare tire. If your Frontier is an extended cab model, this kit is stored in the console between
the rear seats. Turn the large knob to "Unlock" to remove the cover and retrieve your kit. If your
Frontier is a crew cab model full four doors , pull the rear seat straps to fold the rear seat down.
The kit is mounted behind it. Fit the end of the jack rod into the side of the wheel lug wrench;
this will form a "T" handle, which you can use to retrieve the spare tire. Insert the tip of the jack
rod into the spare tire release port located in the center of your tailgate, between the gate and
the rear bumper. Use the handle to turn the jack rod counterclockwise. Continue to turn the jack
rod to lower the spare tire. You will see it gradually begin to approach the ground. Do not stop
turning the jack rod until the tire hits the ground, and the cable holding it has a bit of slack in it.
Reach underneath to access the spare tire. Position the retainer at a vertical angle to slide it
through the spare tire whe
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el's center hole. Turn the jack rod clockwise to raise the spare tire cable completely; do not
stop until the port locks and the jack rod will no longer turn otherwise, it's not "locked" and
could fall down while you are driving. Leonardo R. Grabkowski has been writing professionally

for more than four years. Grabkowski attended college in Oregon. He builds websites on the
side and has a slight obsession with Drupal, Joomla and Wordpress. Step 1 Turn your engine
off. Set your parking brake for safety. Step 2 Obtain your Frontier's spare tire tool kit jack rod
and lug wrench ; you'll need this kit to release the spare from its mount. Step 3 Fit the end of the
jack rod into the side of the wheel lug wrench; this will form a "T" handle, which you can use to
retrieve the spare tire. Step 4 Insert the tip of the jack rod into the spare tire release port located
in the center of your tailgate, between the gate and the rear bumper. Step 5 Continue to turn the
jack rod to lower the spare tire.

